
 

Information Circular 
 INFCIRC/781

Date: 08 January 2010

General Distribution
Original: English

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Communication dated 16 December 2009 from 
the Permanent Mission of Ukraine regarding a 
document entitled "Ministerial declaration on 

non-proliferation" 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 16 December 2009 from the Resident Representative 
of Ukraine to the Agency enclosing a document entitled “Ministerial declaration on non-proliferation”, 
which was adopted on 2 December 2009 following the 17th OSCE Ministerial Council meeting in 
Athens.  

As requested, the document is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States. 

 
 Atoms for Peace 








